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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 6053211352 

i;Im i 4 ? f i n 5  
u. i.. - L-" 

James K. 0' Donnell, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Medical Consultants Imaging Co., 
a subsidiary of Alliance Imaging Co. 
4825 Higbee Avenue, NW 
Suite 201 
Canton, OH 44718 

Dear Dr. 0' Donnell: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 3 amending your NRC Material License No. 34-26286-02 in 
accord an ce with your not if i cation. 

Your amendment has been prepared in accordance with newly revised 10 CFR Part 35. 
10 CFR Part 35 and NUREG 1556, Vol. 9, Final, should have been sent to you. 
Please use these new documents to prepare future licensing correspondence. These 
documents are also available on our website at: 

h ttp://www. nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/cfr/part035/ 

and 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/srl556/v9/nureg-1556-9.pdf 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. 
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region Ill office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

Please note that on October 25,2004, the NRC suspended public access to ADAMS, and 
initiated an additional security review of publicly available documents to ensure that potentially 
sensitive information is removed from the ADAMS database accessible through the NRC's web 
site. Interested members of the public may obtain copies of the referenced documents for 
review and/or copying by contacting the Public Document Room pending resumption of public 
access to ADAMS. The NRC Public Document Room is located at NRC Headquarters in 
Rockville, MD, and can be contacted at 800-397-4209 or 301-415-4737 or pdr@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

William P. Reichhold 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 34-26286-02 
Docket No. 030-35070 
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